


From: Anderson, Alan
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: MMR"s
Date: Thursday, November 30, 2017 2:47:21 PM
Attachments: BRW30F772170A03_004525.pdf

Hi Amy:
 
Here are MMRs from New Water
 

From: Bryant Floyd [mailto:bryan@newwatersystems.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 4:01 PM
To: Anderson, Alan
Subject: MMR's
 
Alan,
 
Attached are the MMR’s for New Water Systems.
 
Thanks
Bryan
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